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Please include comments on other documents below:

Please include comments on other documents below::

I support Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

The opportunity of the proposed link road will provide a much safer route between North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road compared to Pitfodels Station Road,

Westerton Road and will also remove traffic from these roads, to the benefit of those living on them, making them safer for pedestrians and cyclists. There is also

an opportunity to provide easy access to the Deeside Way for wheelchairs, prams and cyclists. In addition the wildlife corridor and green space will be a most

welcome addition to the area, as will the care facilities provided by the proposed development.
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